
Current as of 5/17/18 
 

Referees’ Uniforms 
 

WVAC Policy #051718-3 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on May 17, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

 

Required uniforms for referees will be as follows: 
1. Traditional blue shirt with black bow tie and black 

trousers for traditional boxing events. 
2. Black polo shirt with black trousers for MMA events. 
3. “Promoter’s preference” for two-night elimination 

tournaments (i.e. Toughman, Rough “N” Rowdy).   
 
This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 

 


